
Since 1891 

WE ARE NEW YORK’S LAW SCHOOL 

October 2024 

Policy Regarding Battery-Powered Mobility Devices 

New York Law School (“NYLS”) appreciates the efforts of our community members to reduce carbon 
emissions and traffc congestion by taking alternative means of transportation to campus, including 
battery-powered bicycles and other battery powered mobility devices, such as scooters, skateboards, 
hoverboards, and the like. In light of safety concerns, particularly fre hazards, related to the batteries 
that power such devices, and following the recommendations of the New York City Fire Department 
and Department of Buildings, on-campus storage of such battery powered mobility devices is 
prohibited. Accordingly, when a NYLS community member or visitor arrives at campus with a battery-
powered mobility device, they will be asked to securely store their devices outside the building. 

Questions about this Policy may be directed to Dennis DeQuatro, Vice President for Security and 
Community Affairs, 212-431-2100, x-2859, dennis.dequatro@nyls.edu. Community members 
may also visit the Offce of Security and Life Safety Command Center, located in Room W-102, for 
assistance. 
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